
Masses  
Monday through Friday: 7:00 AM in Chapel 
Saturday Vigil : 4:00 PM  in Church 
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM 

 in Church 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation (Church) 
      Saturdays: 3:00 – 3:30 PM or by appointment 

 Sacrament of Baptism 
 Baptisms are celebrated on  Sundays at 12:45 PM. 
 Please call the parish office in advance to schedule  
 a Baptism. Pre-Baptismal class for the parents is  
 Mandatory; it is held on 3rd Saturday of the month at 
 12 noon.  

 Sacrament of Matrimony 
 The Sacrament of Matrimony should be arranged at 
 least 6 months in advance.      
 Call the parish office for more information.  

FOR  LIVE STREAMING  
OF THE 4:00 PM MASS, 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:  
WWW.SACREDHEARTGREENWICH.ORG 

95A Henry Street 
 Greenwich, CT 06830   
Phone: (203) 531-8730    

Fax (203) 531-8794  
Email: sacredheartgrn@optonline.net 
Website: sacredheartgreenwich.org 

Parish Office 
38 Gold Street 

Greenwich, CT 06830 
Office Hours  

9:00 AM— 1:00 PM  Monday to Friday 
 Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

PARISH STAFF 
Parochial Administrator: Father Mark D’Silva 

Secretary & DRE Asst. : Cecilia Bowers 
Bookkeeper: Gail MacLean 

Sacred Heart cHurcH, GreenwicH, ct 06830

30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME: 
OCTOBER 23, 2022 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

Our annual Thanksgiving Food Drive begins 
next Saturday October 22nd.  We are collecting 
non-perishable food donations for Thanksgiving 
baskets. Please leave items at the front or rear 
entrances of the church each weekend through 
Sunday, November 13th.  

Suggested items: $20 Store gift cards (Stop & 
Shop or Shoprite); canned tuna, chicken or turkey; 
pasta; stuffing; soups; rice; beans; peanut butter; 
jelly; powdered milk; cereals; juice; spaghetti 
sauce; instant mashed potatoes; macaroni & 
cheese; canned fruits and vegetables.  

Thank you for your continuing generosity. For 
information or to help with this ministry contact John 
Innominato at  914-565-1637.  



30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME OCTOBER 23, 2022 

Saturday, October 22 
        4:00 PM †Antoinette “Petie” Macri—Kitty Mandi 
Sunday, October 23 
        7:30 AM  †Jeanette Israel (Aunt Jeanette)—Rosemarie  
 Pankosky 
        9:30 AM  †In Loving Memory of Guerlita Zoleta—The Olaes
 Family 
      11:30 AM  †Emilia Trojnar (Birthday)—Barbara Grabrowski 
Monday, October 24 
        7:00 AM XXX 
Tuesday, October 25 
        7:00 AM Blessings for Anne & Tyler—Grandfather 
Wednesday, October 26 
        7:00 AM †Janet & Cory Dunham—Cecilia 
Thursday, October 27 
        7:00 AM XXX 
Friday, October 28 
        7:00 AM Blessings—Cecilia 
Saturday,  October 29 
        4:00 PM †Paul Collins—The Collins Family 
Sunday,  October 30 
        7:30 AM †Virginia Cimini—Larry & Lynda DelBello 
        9:30 AM  †Gloria Moratto—Family 
      11:30 AM †Bob Amelio—Sharon & John Bucchignano 
Monday, October 31 
       NO MORNING MASS  
       5:30 PM—VIGIL MASS OF ALL SAINTS’ DAY 
                          (Day of Obligation: In the Church) 
 †Pedro Mattos & Mozart de Luan— 
 Solange Carneiro Mattos  
Tuesday, November 1—ALL SAINTS (in the Church) 
        7:00 AM †William Bott, Jr.—The Olaes Family 
      12:15 PM XXX 
Wednesday, November 2 
        7:00 AM †Deceased Members of Campiformio & Quaranta 
 Families—Michele Quaranta 
Thursday, November 3 
        7:00 AM †Souls of Purgatory 
Friday, November 4 
        7:00 AM †Anthony Cicatelli—MaryAnn & Ralph Ameilo 
        6:00 PM Adoration (in the Chapel) 

            Please pray for the sick of our Parish,  

             especially Jose Sigua. 

                         Please pray also for the  

                 deceased members of our Parish.  

THIS WEEK   :ANNUAL COLLECTION 
NEXT WEEK  :MAINTENANCE/PARISH BUILDINGS 
OCTOBER 16: 
Weekly Offertory  : $1,887.19 
Second Collection  : $   891.50 
Miscellaneous    : $   500.50 
Hurricane “Ian” Collection : $2,045.50 
Masses are available on following dates: 
Oct. 24 & 27. Nov. 1, 6, 14, 15, 16, 20 & 22.  Dec. 1,  8, 11, 
18, 20 & 21. 
2023: Jan. 1, 3, 4, 7, 8, 10, 12, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 21,  
22, 24, 25, 26, 28, 29 & 31. Feb. 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 9, 10, 12, 13,  
14, 16, 18, 19, 20 21, 22, 23, 25, 26 & 27. 
For Altar Bread & Wine, the dates available are:  
Nov: 20 & 27. Dec: 4. 
2023: Jan. 1, 8, 15 & 29; Feb. 12 & 19 
For Altar Flowers, the dates available are: 
Oct: 30. Dec: 4. 
2023: Jan. 29, Feb. 12. 

 

Ministry to the Homebound 
 

If you, or someone you know, is homebound and would 
like our priest visit you, please contact the Rectory at 
203-531-8730.  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS  
ARE BY 

MICHAEL & JOAN ROINA 
IN GRATITUDE TO GOD  

FOR THE BLESSINGS  

 
 

THE ALTAR BREAD AND WINE  
ARE BY 

MICHAEL & JOAN ROINA 
IN GRATITUDE TO GOD 

FOR THE BLESSINGS 

2nd Announcement  
Alice Ki 

and  
Charles Serocold 

have made a Promise of Marriage. 

Would you like to become an  
 ALTAR SERVER? 

 
Altar servers assist the priest of the 
parish during the celebration of 
Mass. Some of the tasks they might 
perform include carrying the Cross, 
hold the book for the priest when he 
is not standing at the altar, present 
the bread, wine, and water to the 
priest and assist him in gathering the 
gifts from the people as well as many 
other things. 
 

Eligibility: 
· Boys or girls of 3rd grade and older. 
· They must have received First Holy Communion. 
· Adults are welcome. 
 
If your child/children are interested, please visit our website 
at www.sacredheartgreenwich.org and sign up online or call 
the office at 203-531-8730. 

2023 MASS BOOK 
 

The 2023 Mass Book opened on October 1st for Masses, 
Altar Flowers, Altar Bread & Wine and Sanctuary  Candle. 
Weekend Mass requests are limited to 3 per family. 
There is no limit to weekday Mass  requests. Fees are as 
follows: 
               Mass - $10.00 
                             Altar Bread & Wine - $10.00 
                                       Altar Flowers  - $70.00 
            Sanctuary Candle (Box of 24) - $90.00   



SACRED HEART CHURCH                                                                      GREENWICH 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 
· Thank you Candace, for decorating our altar so 

beautifully last weekend.  
 
· Special thanks to Minnie Tigano for her service 

in leading our Prayer Shawl Ministry. May God 
bless you with good health.  

 
· Also, special thanks to Marilyn Sobeski who has 

been a counter for many years. God bless you, 
Marilyn.  

 
· Thank you Vivian Pitney, for taking care of the 

bulletin’s inserts for us whenever we have a 
need.  

 
· My sincere thanks to all the Parishioners. With 

your generosity we have been able to raise 
$2,045.50 to aid the victims of hurricane ‘IAN.’  
God bless you all! 

          Fr. Mark D’ Silva 

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023 
 

Pope Francis is inviting youth and young adults to join him 
in Lisbon, Portugal for World Youth Day 2023. The      
pilgrimage for the Diocese of Bridgeport is July 26th 
through  July 7. For more information about costs, the      
itinerary, and scholarship opportunities, please visit       
formationreimagined.org 

I wish to express my heartfelt thanks to the hospitality group for organizing our first Family Mass breakfast on Sunday    
October 9. Isabel Santana and her crew who put out a wonderful breakfast for the families. A special thanks to all the   
teachers who made this liturgy so meaningful. Our next Family Mass is on Sunday, November 13.  

 
 
October 17 - 23 is National Estate Planning Awareness 
Week! 
Have you thought about including our    
Parish in your will? Our Diocese has      
partnered with FreeWill to offer members of 
our Parish the opportunity to create their 
legal will for free. Using FreeWill’s easy-to-
use online platform, you can write your will 
in 20 minutes or less, and start your legacy 
with our Parish in the process. 

 
St. Augustine Medal for  

Kathleen & Peter Wiegand 
 

It is with joy that we announce the recipient of the 2022 St. 
Augustine Medal for our parish. The St. Augustine medal is an 
honor given to a member of the laity who has provided faithful 
service to both the local and universal church. This year’s   
recipients are Kathleen and Peter Wiegand. Kathleen  has       
volunteered in the parish in many different capacities. She is a     
Religious Education teacher and she teaches Grade 2 and    
prepares the kids for First Holy Communion (the kids love 
her), a Eucharistic Minister, Co-Ordinator of Birth Right 
Shower. Kathleen received the medal from Bishop  Caggiano 
at a ceremony on October 8 at St. Matthew Church, Norwalk. 
Congratulations and Thank You, Kathleen! 
 




